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15.06.2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of 4AH,  
 
 
On Thursday 22nd June at 2:30pm, we would like to invite you to our first ever class 
assembly which will be held in the Main Hall. 
 
To follow on from letter that was sent out last week, we will be holding termly 
assemblies on issues around diversity, inclusion, identity and belonging.  From 
September, all year groups will present an assembly and 4AH will be setting the 
standard.  
 
 
We all hope to see you there, 
 
Many thanks 
 
Ms Helliwell-Moore and 4AH 
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